
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 June 2005 

4. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided: 
 
 1. To consider organising a public meeting on the QEII Park Concept Plan consultation and that 

the Board develop its own submission on the concept plan at its 6 July 2005 meeting. 
 
 2. To thank the Transport and City Streets Unit for its Capital Works Programme Update and to 

convey to officers the concerns of residents with respect to the height of Golf Links Road which 
causes some flooding of adjacent properties. 

 
 3. To authorise the Community Secretary to finalise and submit the Board’s submission on the 

Council’s Draft Water and Sanitary Services Assessment based on members’ comments at the 
meeting. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


